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My name is Dr. Leigh Morse from Hailey Idaho. I have great concerns regarding the increase
of ORV traffic in wilderness areas in Idaho. The impact is large when people do not follow
common sense and conservation rules which often this group of users fail to do. We are ever
encroaching on our animal corridors with wintertime and summer motorized access placing
excessive strains on their habitat with noise, presence and pollution. I hope the forest plan
takes this into consideration.
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